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Sameer Mahesh

Secretary’s Message

Dear Alumni,
Season’s greetings from CODS Alumni Association 
	 It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that the CODS journal of Dentistry, which is an official publication 
of the Alumni association has taken a giant step towards achieving various indexing and hence from now onwards 
will be accessible under Jaypee publications. 
	 At the outset I request all the alumni to contribute articles which will help the editorial board to take the journal 
to greater heights. The journal has been indexed in Google scholar recently and with the contributions from the 
alumni I am sure we can achieve higher indexing at the quickest possible time.

Praveen S Basandi
Hon. Secretary 

College of Dental Sciences, Alumni Association 
Davangere

Karnataka, India 


